
 

       

 
 

Medfield Heights Elementary School INSPIRE Kick-Off Meeting Notes 

PTO Meeting—Medfield Heights Elementary School Library – Thursday, June 13, 2019 

 
• Intersection at 41st and Falls Road-Pedestrian crossing timing needs to be evaluated—there needs to be 

longer lead times for pedestrian crossings and not have cars making a permitted left into the crosswalk 
• Traffic Calming needed on 41st Street between Falls Road and Druid Park Drive 
• Crosswalks on 41st are not protected specifically at Edgehill and 41st- also need to evaluate a safer 

crossing and traffic calming at the intersection of Buena Vista and 41st  
• Increase in development in the area is causing an increase in traffic especially along 41st Street and Buena 

Vista 
• Issues with MTA bus stop safety along 41st Street and Falls Road 
• Trees are overgrown and taking over sidewalk on the southside of Cold Spring Lane between Grandview 

and the 83-overpass making it unsafe for pedestrians to walk to the light rail stop  (Determine ownership 
of property) 

• Clydesdale is 2 way and there is a significant volume of cut-through traffic 
• With the increase in development, the flow of traffic in the neighborhood needs to be evaluated- especially 

how you travel around school, along Roland Heights and Buchanan 
• Sight line issues due to cars parked to close to the corners 
• Medfield and Edgehill-needs stop sign 
• Overgrown shrubs by Rec center-needs a clean up 
• Needs all-way stop at 42nd and Edgehill 
• Roland Heights and Falls Road is a busy intersection-need to consider pedestrian safety improvements 
• Review development site plan for new housing behind school 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information, please contact Mary Colleen Buettner at 410-396-5937 or mc.buettner@baltimorecity.gov, or 
Reni Lawal at 410-396-3957 or reni.lawal@baltimorecity.gov  


